
 

 

 
 

Resolution to Support the Expansion of Liquor License at Agelgil  
Ethiopian Restaurant, LLC 

 
  
Whereas the Highland District Council’s Community Development Committee met with the applicant 
and members of the community to discuss the expansion of the liquor service area and an upgrade to 
a full liquor license at Agelgil Ethiopian restaurant, 2585 West 7th Street on July16th; and 
 
Whereas the owners will keep the current business plan, operating hours and the City has said their 
license is in good standing and DSI does not have any complaints; and 
 
Whereas the neighbors have requested that the fence between the alley and the restaurant be 
repaired and maintained, work to screen the garbage from public view, provide signage for 
customers to explain where they should be parking and that when they leave remind them they are 
parked in a residential neighborhood; and 
 
Whereas this is the first time the owners of the establishment have heard any of these complaints, 
they will work to reach out to the neighbors, and develop a relationship; therefore 
 
Be It Resolved that the Community Development Committee of the Highland District Council 
recommends approval of the expansion of the liquor service area and an upgrade to a full on sale 
liquor license at Agelgil Ethiopian restaurant, with the intent that the owners work in good faith with 
the surrounding neighbors to address  their concerns.   
 
 
 
Approved July 16th, 2019 
By the Community Development Committee of the Highland District Council 
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